
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
October 16, 2009 

 
 
 
 
Earle W. Long & Elizabeth Long 
POB 70015 
Mobile, AL  36670 
 

Re: Case #SUB2009-00143 
Tuthill Subdivision, Long Addition to 
250 Tuthill Lane 
(East side of Tuthill Lane, 460’± South of Springhill Avenue). 
5 Lot / 10.8± Acre  
     

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on October 15, 2009, the Planning Commission considered the above 
referenced subdivision. 
 
The application was heldover at the Applicant’s Request until the November 19, 
2009 meeting, with any revisions due by October 30, 2009. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Rester and Coleman Engineers, Inc. 


